




11. Adjournment 

Motion was made by Commissioner Abshier, seconded by Commissioner Peterson, to adjourn the 

meeting. Motion carried 3-0, Chairman Sword and Commissioners Abshier & Peterson voted yes; 

Commissioner Kure did not vote due to internet connectivity issues. 

The Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission for March 20, 2024, was adjourned at 7:36 p.m, 

ATTEST: 




